
In order to accomodate the large amount of 
Lodge 829 members working for different car-
riers spread out across the region, seperate 
meetings have been held and/or scheduled to 
meet and address the needs of our members. 
One of Lodge 829's largest member concentra-
tions exists at Metra Commuter Railroad in 
Chicago, IL. A meeting was held on April 28, 
2009 and the member participation and feed-
back from that meeting was very positive. 
  
 

Clockwise from top: Members of Lodge 
829 listen as important issues are dis-
cussed. Lodge 829 VP/MPC Anthony 
Siriano with Second: Ticket Distribution 
Clerk, David Bolden, Storekeeper 
Wayne Schlimm Third: Chicago Union 
Station Ticket Agent, Lorraine Hudson 
and on the left: Chicago Union Station 
Ticket Agent, Leticia Galvez.  



Ticket Clerk, Anthony Holman and Lodge 829 VP/MPC Anthony Siriano  Board of Trustees Members, Joi Harris and Sharon VanPuyenbroeck  

"One of the best union  
meetings we have had in a 
long long time," noticed 
Maria Sydney, Revenue  
Accounting Clerk "Very  
informative, best turn out we 
have had in years" said 
David Bolden, Ticket 
Distribution Clerk "Really  
exciting and well organized, 
change is here," was heard. 

Left: Chief Clerk, Jane Dillard, Lodge 
829 VP/MPC Anthony Siriano and 
Julie Taylor, Office Services Clerk 
 
Right: Anthony Siriano and Clerk, 
Lataunja Henderson  

Anthony Siriano addresses the questions and concerns of the members in attendance. 


